
January 5, 2023 

To:  Kendall County Agency Grant Recipients 
From: Liz Holmberg, 708 Mental Health Board President 
Re:  MID YEAR REPORT FOR FY22 

As stated in the grant application, the 708 Community Mental Health Board requires that 
all grant applicants submit a midyear report of FY22 expenditures. Please complete the 
questions below and submit them to lizholmberg@gmail.com by January 28, 2023.  If 
you have any questions, please feel free to email or call 630-204-7633. 

NAME OF ORGANIZATION:  

PERSON COMPLETING THIS FORM: 

PHONE/EMAIL CONTACT INFORMATION: 

AMOUNT OF 708 GRANT 2022: 

AMOUNT OF APRA GRANT (IF RECEIVED): 

1. Please briefly describe each direct service provided and the approximate amount spent 
for each direct service using FY22 708 Grant funds.  
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2. If any 708 Grant Funds for FY22 remain, how will you spend remaining FY22 monies? 

3. What were the most noteworthy projects or highlights that the FY22 funding made 
possible so far? 

4. Are  the needs for your agency services staying about the same, increasing,  or 
decreasing?  What are the reasons for any changes in demand? 

5. This report does not  replace any ARPA financial reporting requirement, but If your 
agency was awarded APRA funds,  please describe how those funds were used.   
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